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July 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Annual Reports to Parents and Carers 2020 
 
We are posting out paper copies of the annual report to parents and carers this 
week.  The reports will look a little different from previous years and are in line 
with the updated government guidance for schools given during this period of 
partial closure.  
 
The format of the report is an extended version of the written reports we produce 
in the autumn and spring terms for the parent and carer consultations.  We don’t 
have results of statutory assessments as these were cancelled this year and 
there is not a requirement to send out the attendance certificate as the school 
year has been significantly reduced for all schools. 
 
There is no expectation that parents and carers make further contact following 
the report.  However, if you do have any questions arising from this report that 
you wish to discuss, please email the school office detailing the question(s) that 
you would like a response to by Tuesday 14th July at 4.00pm.  Any email requests 
will be forwarded on to class teachers who will then have a week before the end 
of term to respond. 
 
I will be writing to you all again before the end of term to share the initial planning 
for September.    
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Ben Tull 
Head Teacher 

 

http://southstreetprimary.org/blog/2016/08/30/sainsburys-school-games-bronze-award-201516/

